
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bible Baptist Church of Sodus 

6181 Ridge Rd. Sodus, NY 14551       315-483-9886 
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  Ministry of the Month 
Phil & Barb Klumpp 

pklumpp@abwe.cc 

The Philippines ABWE International  
 

We want to thank you for your prayers and support in our various 
ministries. Thanks to covid, the seminaries in the Philippines have been 

having online classes, so Phil continues to teach online at two of the 
Bible Schools. Thanks for praying that the students would be 

compassionate in serving Christ. A new law in China (started March 1) 
restricts online religious activity, which could greatly affect our ministry 
with the Chinese, who are now back in China. We have been advised 

to continue as normal and wait and see if they are afraid to come. Barb 
has continued to disciple a scholar every Tuesday who had accepted 

Christ here in Buffalo. She also teaches a class of former Buffalo 
scholars every two weeks (as far as we know, none are believers). Two 

unsaved sisters, who she had been teaching have been very busy 
lately, but we are hoping that they will resume their weekly study in the 
Word. Pray that these classes could continue in spite of the restrictions. 
God is able to do this! Together we have continued teaching a weekly 
class with international students and scholars at a local state college. 
This is a great opportunity, and we pray that the Lord would give us 

students and that we could develop relationships with them in and out 
of class. The number of international students at this college has 

dropped from 300 to a total of 65, but we are thankful for an open door. 
Continue to pray for Phil’s health and protection from disease. He 

continues IV infusions every four weeks with a nurse who comes to the 
house. The Lord has been so faithful, and we thank Him for each 

opportunity that He gives. Thanks for your partnership! 

 
 

 

BBC 2022 Budget 

                Budget Amt.     Received 4/03/2022        YTD Avg.  

General Fund    $7,308.00       $9,415.00                    $5,965.00 

Missions Giving     $675.00       $1,010.00                    $850.00 

 

 
To view LIVE stream and see past videos:  https://biblebc.org/message/ 
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Welcome to BBC! 
April 10, 2022 

 

Mission: To make more and better disciples of Christ. 

Pursue… Connect… Serve… Advance 
 
 
 

SUNDAY SCHEDULE  

Worship Services: 9:00 am/10:30 am 

Bible Studies for Life for Kids  

9:00 am: 3 yrs old -K, Children’s Wing 

9:00 am: 1st – 3rd grade, Children’s Wing 

9:00 am: 4th - 5th grade, Children’s Wing  
Bible Studies for Life for Students  

9:00 am: 6th - 12th grade, Youth Room 

Equip Classes for Adults 

9:00 am: Adults, Adult SS Classroom 

9:00 am: Young Adults, College and Career Classroom 

10:30 am: Adults, Adult SS Classroom 

Children’s Ministries 

First Look: 10:30 am: 3 yrs old-K, Children’s Wing 

Kidz Zone: 10:30 am: 1st - 5th grade, Fellowship Hall 

iConnect  

Youth Group (Grades 6th-12th) Sundays ~ Time:  5:30-7:30pm 
 

WEEKDAY SCHEDULE  

COMMUNITY GROUPS: We have small groups that meet throughout 

the week. Contact the church office for group information.  CG will 

resume soon. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Awana  NO Awana  School Break 

Financial Peace University 4/14 6:15pm 

Good Friday Service 4/15 7:00pm 

Baby Dedication 4/24 
 

ARE YOU A GUEST TODAY?TS 

Welcome to Bible Baptist! We would like to make a connection with 

you; we ask that you do a couple of things: 

1. Fill out a connection card located in the back of the pew. 

2. After the service, bring the filled out connection card to the 

welcome table in the lobby in exchange for a welcome bag. 

3. Read over the church information and enjoy the gifts. 

If you have children - We provide a safe, clean nursery as well as a 

structured children's program during both services. 
 

 


